Graduation 2020:
Hey there Class of 2020, It's Mr. Junik here to talk about Graduation... YES, Graduation!
Mark your calendars, Graduation 2020 will take place on

THURSDAY, MAY 28th.
9pm @ Transit Drive-In

Many more details to come, but here is what we need NOW:

1. We need you to complete you Google Form with your Diploma name... We can’t finalize
diplomas until we have it!
2. We are very limited on space at the Drive-In! One 1 carload per graduate will be
allowed!
3. Caps and Gowns and Diplomas should be ready by next week.
a. We need you Graduation Fees!
i. PLease mail or drop off your $150 check as soon as possible!

| promise... many more details to come. For now, just mark those calendars. And by the way...
make sure you check out tomorrow’s Buffalo News!

God Bless St. Mary’s High School, God Bless the Class of 2020

Thank you and Good Bye



